

Cheri Smith< csmith@keywestcity.com>

## **Second Nomination**

1 message

**Key West Bight Preservation Assn.**< tortugatom@bellsouth.net> To: csmith@keywestcity.com

Tue, Apr 24, 2012 at 3:45 PM

Dear Cheri Smith,

Please forward the following information to Mayor Cates.

The Key West Bight Preservation Association Inc. held a Board meeting on April 24, 2012 and decided by a Board vote to nominate Tom Stroh as the Board's second nomination for the seat on the Key West Bight Management District Board recently vacated by Mr. Paul McGrail. The Board requests that this nomination, along with the nomination of Mr. Harry Bowman, be submitted to the City Commission for consideration and approval at the next City Commission meeting on March 1, 2012. Mr. Stroh's resume is attached.

Thank you,

Tom Stroh Secretary, KWBPA



Tom Stroh - Personal resume.doc 23K